OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

OCT 09 2019

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 577 without my signature.

This bill requires the Board of Equalization (BOE) to provide information to the
Cadlifornia Department of Tax and Fee Administration when requested.

BOE already lawfully performs the activities that this bill requires; therefore, the
bill is unnecessary.
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